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Town Council Meetings 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town Council will be 
on Monday, March 16

th
. 2015 and Monday April 20

th
, 

2015 at 8:00 am in Council Chambers.   
A reminder that all Council Meetings are open to the 
Public. 

 
 

 & Latin Rhythms Low Impact ZUMBA
The main focus of the class will be to generate 
awareness and control of each dance movement and 
overall physical wellness and prevent any stress to 
musculoskeletal tissues, and joints. 

Wednesdays 6-6:45 PM at the school Gym (Before 

  regular Zumba)

Drop in Fee: $10   Monthly fee (non BLCA member) 

 $35 (BLCA member) $30

If you have any questions, please contact Melvy 

 Sanchez 306.497.2210 

 Register before class Cash or cheques only

For class bring water bottle, comfortable 

 clothes/shoes with non marking soles, yoga mat

Regular Zumba to Follow.  

Renew Your Driving Skills - On 

Friday April 10,from 9 am to 5 pm, the Blaine 
Lake Seniors' Centre is offering this course. 
Lunch will be available. There is no driving and 
NO test. This is offered to anyone age 50 and 

up. If interested call Denyse 497-2807. 

Advance registration required by March 15th.   

 

 
BLCA Theatrical Fundraiser presents 

“Drinking Habits” 

A farce by Tom Smith 
Produced by special arrangement with Playscripts Inc.  

Accusations, mistaken identities, and 
romances run wild in this traditional, laugh-out-
loud farce. Two nuns at the Sisters of 
Perpetual Sewing have been secretly making 
wine to keep the convent’s doors open, but 
Paul and Sally, reporters and former fiancées, 
are hot on their trail. They go undercover as a 
nun and priest, but their presence, combined 
with the addition of a new nun, spurs paranoia 
throughout the convent that spies have been 
sent from Rome to shut them down. Wine and 
secrets are inevitably spilled as everyone tries 
to preserve the convent and reconnect with the 
lost loves.  
 

Friday, March 20
th
/15    Dessert Theatre         

Curtain 7:00 p.m.   Advance Tickets $20.00 Door 

$25.00 

Saturday, March 21
st
/15   Dessert Theatre   Curtain 

7:00 p.m.   Advance Tickets $20.00 Door $25.00 

Sunday, March 22
nd

/15   Brunch Theatre   Curtain 

1:00 p.m.  Advance Tickets $30.00 Door $35.00 
 

For Dessert Theatre doors open and cocktails 

available at 6:00 p.m. 

For Brunch Theatre doors open at 11:00 with 

Brunch being served from 11:30-12:30 

Tickets Available at Door Subject to availability  

Tickets Available from All Cast members and at the 

BLCA Office & Town  Office # 306-497-2222.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Blaine Lake Newsletter 
March  2015                                              Issue 15-3 

ATTENTION BUSINESSES  
The Blaine Lake and District Chamber of Commerce in 
partnership with the Blaine Lake Town Council are on 
the road this spring to promote our town!  We will be 
setting up a display booth at several venues in the 
surrounding areas.  Our aim is to attract potential new 
residents, business owners, entrepreneurs, employees, 
customers and tourists.  
 
What we need are ideas for spotlighting your business, 
promotional items for giveaways, as well as businesses 
that would like to be included in our coupon book that 
will be distributed to interested individuals that stop by.  
 
Please contact Mil (Gateway Grill) 306 227-7893 OR 
Sarah (Arsenal Mechanical) 306 497-2227 OR Krystal 
(Blaine Lake Liquor and Variety) 306 497-2231 BEFORE 
March 18th to let us know what we can do for you.  

 
 

Putting  House #’s on your Home 

The Fire Department would like to remind 
residents of how important it is to have your 

house # displayed on the exterior of your 
home.  In case of an emergency in your home, 
it is very helpful to the fire fighters, RCMP, or 

Ambulance people if your house # is in a 
visible location on the outside of your home.  
Remember, We have many new residents in 
our community and many of them don’t know 

where Mr. & Mrs. “So & So” used to live! 
PLEASE PUT YOUR HOUSE #’S IN A 

VISIBLE LOCATION ON THE OUTSIDE OF 
YOUR HOME FOR YOUR SAFETY AND THE 

SAFETY OF YOUR FAMILY. 

 
 

Any non-profit organization that has a community 
event they would like included in the Town’s 
monthly newsletter or on the website should contact 
the Town office by not later than the 27

th
 of the 

month.  We will try and include your event! 

 
Anyone wanting to have the newsletter emailed to them 
can contact the Town Office at blainelake@sasktel.net, 
or call 306-497-2531 to be added to our email list. 

 

 
 
 
Coming Events – Cash Back, a tribute to Johnny Cash is 
returning November 14, 2015 at the Blaine Lake School 
Gym, supper will be served followed by an enjoyable 
evening of entertainment.  More details will follow. 
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